
RECREATION BOARD                              JULY 16, 2019 

 

MEMBERS: 

Julie Larue, Chairman 

Jeff Gerbasi 

David Allen 

Bryan Meck 

John Palmerini 

Eric Biletzky (absent) 

Also present:  Mark Cain, Recreation Director 

 

The meeting began at 6:27 PM. 

MINUTES: 

Mr. Meck made a motion to approve the April 8, 2019 minutes, seconded by Ms. LaRue.  All 

present members voted “aye” to approve. 

 

There was no meeting held for May 2019. 

There was no meeting held for June 2019. 

 

STUDENT ATHLETICS: 

 

Mr. Cain said that he was e-mailed an article from Mr. Deuy Weimer, Athletic Director at Victor 

High School.  This article discusses taking a different approach to athletics that takes parents out 

and lets kids run their own games.  This will be like the old pick up games that were played in 

the past.  Mr. Cain said that this program will be open to any child who would like to join and 

would be done on a set schedule. 

 

BALL FIELDS: 

 

Mr. Cain said that there have been some ball field issues.  Mr. Cain said that some of the sports 

shed have been broken into.  If any members hear of this problem please contact the Sheriff’s 

Office.  Mr. Cain also said that there have been vehicles driving onto the fields and this should 

not be allowed. 

 

SUMMER RECREATION PROGRAM: 

 

The summer recreation program is into its third week, and has proven to be one of the hottest. 

Mr. Cain said that the average attendance for all four parks was, week 1- 250 children, week 2 – 

255 children and week 3 – 240 children. 

 

The following field trips were attended by the children.  135 went to Sky Zone, 170 went to Boot 

Camp, and 60 children participated in making t-shirts by Tornado Tees.  

 

Don Brown Olympics will be held on August 1, 2019. 

 

BUDGET: 

 

Mr. Cain said that he has been working on the budget for 2020.  He said that he will be asking 

for a 2% increase. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 PM. 

The next meeting will be held on AUGUST 20, 2019 AT 6:30 PM. 

Mary Richter, Clerk of the Board recorded the minutes. 

 



 

 

 

 

 


